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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Season’s Greetings & Best Wishes from CASNR
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 Happy Holidays. From all of us at the College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resource, we hope the peace and joy of the season will live in your heart all year long.

ON THE SCENE
Mindy Brashears featured in new Texas Monthly advertising campaign
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CASNR’s Mindy Brashears is part of an innovative research team focusing on a new food-purifying technology known as MicroZap. Key to MicroZap’s ground-breaking process is use of microwave technology to purify food and water. Brashears is highlighted in this month’s Texas Monthly (Every Day, I am a Red Raider; December 2013; pg. 191).  more »
 
DID YOU KNOW?

China’s cotton supports dominate world market; Makes U.S. farm supports vital
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China is more than just the 800-pound gorilla in the world cotton market. The Asian giant is both the world’s biggest producer and importer. As such, China has tremendous market manipulating power that leaves other producers, including those in America, at its mercy.  more »
UPCOMING 

First Day of Spring Classes
       Jan. 15, 2014

TTU Spring Break
       March 17-21 2014

Last Day of Spring Classes
       May 6, 2014


	

	
	The Texas Tech University System Board of Regents today (Dec. 13) approved a $13 million project to design and construct a new Plant and Soil Science Building and renovate the existing Plant Sciences Building. Groundbreaking is anticipated in June 2014 with completion in May 2015.  more »
Linda and Terry Fuller Masked Rider Scholarship Endowment launches
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A new scholarship for Texas Tech’s iconic Masked Rider, one of the most recognizable college mascots in the country, has been established, officials with CASNR announced today (Dec. 13). The “Linda and Terry Fuller Masked Rider Scholarship Endowment” will be matched with funds from the Talkington Foundation’s Scholarship Matching Funds program.  more »
Sparks Will Fly; AEC receives Lincoln Electric Co. Welding Education Grant
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Recognizing the increasing emphasis on agriscience-teacher welding abilities, Texas Tech University’s Department of Agricultural Education and Communication saw the need and applied for a Lincoln Electric Company Welding Education Grant. The result: the department has been selected as one of six institutions from across the nation to receive the new funding.  more »
Capitol Idea: CASNR interns spend spring learning the ropes in Washington
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Three students from Texas Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources will be spending their spring semester working as interns in the nation’s capital. Running from January through May, the college’s congressional intern program affords selected students an opportunity to experience first-hand the government’s day-to-day operations.

Recruiting Race; Duo key to boosting animal and food sciences enrollment
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While many attributes contribute to the exponential student enrollment in Texas Tech University’s Department of Animal and Food Sciences, part of the approximate 62 percent increase in undergraduate enrollment over the past six years is owed to Moriah Beyers and Kayla Rathmann’s recruitment and retention efforts. more »
PSS leaders Allen, Hopper receive emeritus status from Texas Tech Regents
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A noted Texas Tech agroecosystem research scientist and a longtime administrator with CASNR have been granted emeritus status by the university’s Board of Regents. Vivien Allen retired in 2011, and Norman Hopper retired in 2012.

GALLERY: 560 attend Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources Pig Roast
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 Tech’s College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources honored three Texas residents with Gerald W. Thomas Outstanding Agriculturalist Awards last month during its annual Pig Roast. This year’s recipients are Pierce Miller of San Angelo for agricultural production, Terry Crofoot of Lubbock for public service, and Jim Prewitt of Flower Mound for agribusiness.  more »
Five Tech alumni compete at Wrangler National Finals Rodeo in Las Vegas
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For pro-rodeo athletes and their fans, December is the best month of the year, and not just because it’s Christmas. December also ushers in the Wrangler National Finals Rodeo at the Thomas & Mack Center on the campus of the University of Nevada-Las Vegas.  more »
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